
NOTICE: Bristol Geographical Area  No. 17 Courthouse Closing This Week 

 

            As first announced in April, the Bristol Geographical Area No. 17 Courthouse at 131 N. 

Main St. will close this week, effective at the end of the business day on Friday, August 30, 

2019.  Effective Tuesday, September 3, 2019, all cases from the City of Bristol and the towns of 

Burlington Plainville, Plymouth and Southington will be heard at the New Britain Judicial 

District courthouse (the New Britain Geographical Area No. 15 Courthouse). 

                Please also note that:  

 The Adult Probation Office at 225 N. Main St. in Bristol will remain open, and 

probationers should continue to report there unless their probation officer informs 

them otherwise. 

 Juvenile matters from Bristol are already heard in the New Britain Judicial 

District courthouse.  As such, there will be no impact. 

For further information regarding the closing, please see this press advisory distributed in April 

and FAQs that accompanied it.  

 

https://www.jud.ct.gov/HomePDFs/Bristol%20Court%20Closing%20Advisory.pdf
https://www.jud.ct.gov/HomePDFs/FAQs%20regarding%20closure%20of%20Bristol%20Courthouse.pdf

